News  Draft : How to add a post


Big Thanks to Debbie Day and a welcome to Kathryn Hyman and Fairlie Mcllwarith.

After three years looking after the Community Hall, Debbie has decided not to seek reappointment as Secretary and Hall Manager. This dual position is by no mean a simple task as it includes managing all the activities associated with our hall hire, as well as overseeing the significant upgrading of the hall and grounds, as well of the secretarial activities.

Kathryn has taken over the role of Hall Management and any matters relating to the hall and its hire should be forwarded to Kathryn. 
Contact details are mudjimbahall@gmail.com

Fairlie thankfully has accepted the secretary role and will be playing an additional role in MRA’s social media which has fallen back in recent years.
Contact details are admin@mudjimbaresidentsassoc.org.au

On behalf of members and the executive committee a special thanks for the significant contributions made by Debbie and a warm welcome to Kathryn and Fairlie.


